
What an overwhelming 

response we have had to 

the School Council’s ap-

peal for items for the fam-

ilies in Ukraine.   

Our school entrance hall 

was jammed packed with 

all sorts of items that you 

have donated.  These 

items were collected to-

day and will be distributed 

to those that need them.  

Some of our children had 

spent their own pocket 

money to buy items and 

one child donated a teddy 

bear and wrote a message 

in Ukrainian to the child 

that will receive it.   

The School Council, Mrs 

Young and myself would 

like to pass on our sincere 

thanks to you and your 

families and also your 

friends that have also do-

nated through school.  Our 

school values are shining 

bright for the families of 

Ukraine. 

 

So Long , Farewell 

Today we said a fond farewell to Mrs Grainger who starts her maternity leave to-

day.  We hope that Mrs Grainger is able to put her feet up for a couple of weeks 

now before Baby Grainger makes an appearance.  We will miss Mrs Grainger but 

know that it is now time for her to look after her own children.  Mrs Grainger 

thanks everyone for their cards, gifts and good luck wishes. 

We also say goodbye to Mr Hawker today.  Mr Hawker is a final year student at Hull 

University and has done a great job teaching in Class 4 since Christmas.  We wish 

him the best of luck with his teaching career. 

Home Time 

Please can we politely request that you do not let your children play on the field, 

trim trail or tyres at home time.  Thank you 

A note from Mrs. Jameson 
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Friday 11th March 

2022 
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Diary Dates for Spring 2022 

 

 

 

Red Nose Day Friday 18th March 
Red Nose day is back and the children are invited to come to school in non uniform 
for a small donation you can be as tame or a crazy as you like. 

 

School Money 
If you pay for school lunches please can you log on to the app and book your dinners 
for the week.  It just helps us out in the office.  Thank you. 

Collaboration at Driffield School 
On Monday 4 of our pupils from Class 4 went along to Driffield school to take part in some literacy and maths 
activities.  Des, Jacob, Alex and Henry did a great job of mixing with children from others schools, collaborating 
and sharing ideas to produce some interesting work.  Have a look at the wonderful writing they did on the next 
page. 

 

Have a wonderful weekend 

Friday 18th March Red Nose Day 

Tuesday 22nd Mach Class photos 

Monday 28th March Reception and Year 6 pupils 
height/weight check 

Wednesday 6th April—Friday 8th April Year 5/6 residential to Carlton 
Lodge 

Friday 8th April School closes for Easter 

Monday 25th April School Opens 

Maths Homework Year 1 –6 
Just a reminder that we are putting in place a new type of maths homework.  The focus will be on building and 
improving the children's mental maths ability.  Each week the children will bring home a worksheet with a list 
of questions which will look very similar week on week.   

Initially, your child may find these tricky, please don’t worry if they do, as week on week you will see them 
begin to build up their independence, speed and accuracy when completing the task.  This will then transfer to 
how quickly they can recall key facts when solving equations and mathematics problems in class.  The more 
we practise these skills, the better we get.   

Thank you for your support and if you have any questions, please have a word with your child’s class teacher. 



 


